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This Sing Orff letter celebrates the way we 
can make music using  
  

In Music Generation we don’t just use our voices, we use our whole bodies in our music.  We always make sure we 
warm up our whole bodies for class, and we use body percussion and many vocal effects  - not just singing -  to 
create lots of different music! 

 

 

THIS WEEK: 

Warm up your body percussion skills with “Body Percussion Warm Up” and ‘Bim Bam’ with Ali.  
Marian brings you through the vocal and body percussion groove game ‘Cookie Break’, and you can dance and 
use your bodies with Carrie in ‘All around the Kitchen’.   
The song “Senua Dedende” that Elspeth is singing with you also has body percussion in it! 

 

 

 

 

✅  ‘BODY PERCUSSION WARM UP – Ali   https://youtu.be/AFbDp3yciiY  

✅  “BIM-BAM” complete–  Ali      https://youtu.be/oIFeg8fAYB0  
 (Part 1)  https://youtu.be/1LAlFi3oQog   (Part 2)  https://youtu.be/T-be8Lhdx28)  

✅ ”COOKIE BREAK” complete – Marian  https://youtu.be/9xpu9TjZ9ck    
(Part 1)  https://youtu.be/qQQVnxC252Y   (Part 2)  https://youtu.be/mZSmHw0PCbI 

✅ ”ALL AROUND THE KITCHEN” – Carrie     https://youtu.be/oC_wZj7J39A  

✅ ”SENUA DEDENDE” – Elspeth    https://youtu.be/wuZe5W1zILI  
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1st – 3rd 

FUN RESOURCES AND ACTIVITIES:- 

USE YOUR BODY 
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       ACTIVITY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Can you follow this body percussion pattern to a steady beat? 

Then, can you cut out the pictures, mix them up and create your own patterns? 

Create as many as you like and see which are your favourites! 

We really love hearing how you’re getting on with music-making at home and hope you enjoy singing with us. Be 
sure to keep in touch and share with us here what you are up to musically: musicgenerationcarlow@kcetb.ie 

We  hope you will keep singing and moving over the holidays and we look forward to seeing you all soon in September to get back 
to singing together as soon as possible 
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